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Arts & Culture Artist Reception:
Tara Goreau and Her Community Art

Wednesday, March 15, 7 pm

Tara Goreau talks about her exhibition in Athenaeum Hall, Surface Tension. This vibrant, thought-
provoking show features her recent mural, The Bubble, which was created with help from the
community for the Caledonia Food Co-op. A reception will follow the presentation. 



 
This event is free, ADA accessible and open to the public. Assisted listening devices are available
upon request. Contact Bob Joly in advance for access to an assisted listening device at
bjoly@stjathenaeum.org or 802-745-1389.
 

Inquisitive Readers Book Club
March 16, 6 pm

Athenaeum 1st Floor

Looking for an in-person Book Club? Inquisitive Readers Book Club will be meeting the 3rd Thursday
of each month. Additional information is available at the 2nd floor desk
 
Contact Maurine Hennings, Book Club facilitator at Henningsmh@yahoo.com to indicate your
interest.
 

Mar. 16: Rock Paper Scissors by Alice Feeney
 

Arts & Culture Series:
Jazz Pianist David Childs
Thursday, March 23, 7 pm

mailto:Henningsmh@yahoo.com


In this special musical treat, David Childs brings his virtuostic piano playing to the Athenaeum! Childs
attended Berklee College of Music in Boston, and has studied under such jazz luminaries as Steve
Allee, James Williams, and Donald Brown. Childs has been featured on a variety of recordings with a
wide range of dynamic groups and orchestras.   
 
This event is free, ADA accessible and open to the public. Assisted listening devices are available
upon request. Contact Bob Joly in advance for access to an assisted listening device at
bjoly@stjathenaeum.org or 802-745-1389.
 

Youth Events
 

Sing-a-Long with
"Music Man" Ed Morgan
First Friday Storytimes
April 7, May 5, 10 am



Ed Morgan is better known simply as “The Music Man.” For over 10 years he has delighted kids and
grownups alike with his interactive blend of original & traditional children’s songs. Singing and
dancing for kids ages 1-99!
Join us in the Children’s Library the first Friday of the month to listen & sing-a-long with the Music
Man.
 
Contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Services Librarian by email:  bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone:
802-745-1391.
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Lapsit Storytime
 Every Thursday in March, 10 am

Join us in the Children’s Library for a 20 minute lap program of stories, songs and fingerplays.
For ages birth to 18 months with caregiver. Siblings welcome.
 

Acorn Club Storytime
Mondays @ 2 pm & Fridays @ 10 am*



Join us at the Athenaeum for 30 minutes of stories, songs and play. Each child will receive a coloring
sheet.
 
For ages up to 5 years old with caregiver.  Older sibling welcome.
 
Contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Services Librarian by email:  bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone:
802-745-1391.
 

*The first Friday of the month is Sing-along with "Music Man" Ed Morgan.
 

Dance Party Mondays
Mondays in March, 10 am



Get energized and celebrate with this 30-minute unstructured dance party in the Children’s Library.
We’ll have music, props and lots of fun.
 
For ages birth to 5 with caregiver. Siblings welcome.
 
Contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Service Librarian by email:  bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone:
802-745-1391.
 

Red Clover Book Club
Tuesdays @ 1:30 pm

Through April 4

mailto:bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org


Join us weekly for a reading & discussion of the 2022-2023 Red Clover books. Each story will be
followed by an art activity.
 
For ages 6-10. Siblings are welcome.
 



For more information, please contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Service Librarian by email:
bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone: 802-745-1391
 

Tween Book Club
Wednesday, March 29, 4 pm

Let’s Talk about Books!
Join us the last Wednesday of each month to share our favorite reads. Tasty snacks and a lively 
book discussion will be provided. 
 
For ages 10-14.
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For more information, contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Services Librarian by email: 
bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone: 802-745-1391.
 

Brick Math Education Kits

Brick Math
Teaching Math Using LEGO® Bricks

 
Looking for a fun, hands-on way to teach math to your kids?  The Children’s Library has a collection
of educational books and brick sets for loan to families, teachers and tutors. 
 
Topics include: Counting/Cardinality, Addition, Subtraction, Fractions, Measurements, Multiplication &
Division. 
 
Brick Sets can only be borrowed with a Brick Math Educational Book Set.
 
Want more information? Contact Becky Hatfield, Youth Service Librarian by email:
bhatfield@stjathenaeum.org or by phone: 802-745-1391.
 

Support the Athenaeum
Your investment in the Athenaeum supports events, buys books and other library materials, maintains
the unique art gallery, and allows us to continue serving St. Johnsbury, the Northeast Kingdom, and
visitors from around the world.
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